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MEMORANDUM FOR: Gus Lainas, Assistant Director for Operating Reactors
Division of Licensing

FROM: R. Wayne Houston, Assistant Director for Reactor Safety 4;/
Division of Systems Integration

SUBJECT: PROPOSED TECHNICAL SPECIFICATION REQUEST NO. 35

Plant Name: Beaver Valley, Unit 1
Docket No.: 50-334

Licensing Status: OR

TAC No.: 10386

Responsible Branch: ORB #1
Project Manager: P. Tam

Review Branch: ICSB

Review Status: Incomplete

By letter dated October 27, 1978, Duquesne Light proposed Technical Spe-
cification changes for plant operation with a loop out of service. ICSB
has reviewed the proposed changes and has a number of comments which will
require resolution before this action can be completed.

As with recent proposed changes, # ‘ecommended that the enclosed set
of ICSB's comments be used as agenda for further discussions with the
licensee, Since many of the re ions noted in the enclosure relate

to the Standard Technical Specification format for operation with a loop
out of service, SSPB will be requested to participate in the resolution of
the proposed changes.
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R. Wayne Houston, Assistant Director

for Reactor Safety
Division of Systems Integration

Enclosure:
As stated

cc: R, Mattson
B. J. Youngblood
B. Sheron
C. Thomas
P, Tam
D, Brinkman
R, Barnett

Contact:

T. Dunning, ICSB
X26457

S 4p5Q<

-



